
 
 
 
Date:  Nov 3, 2022 
 
To:  Department Chairs and Directors 
 
From:   David Marshall 
  Executive Vice Chancellor 
 
Re: Deadline extended: Call for Edward A. Dickson Emeriti Professorship 

Nominations 
 
The Dickson Emeriti Professorship application deadline has been extended to Monday, 
November 7, 2022. Please see the initial call for nominations at 
https://ap.ucsb.edu/news.and.announcements/memos/?10.6.2022.Call.for.Edward.A..Dickson.E
meriti.Professorship.Nominations 
 
As noted previously, the departmental recommendation should explain the benefit that the 
proposed appointment would provide to the department, the campus, or University as a whole, as 
well as a detailed budget.  
 
Recommendations may now be submitted to the EVC’s office via the appropriate Dean’s office 
by the new deadline of 5pm on November 7, 2022.   
 
Questions may be directed to June Betancourt at june.betancourt@ucsb.edu 
  
We appreciate the ongoing contributions of our emeriti faculty and welcome opportunities to 
support their ongoing work and further their connections with our colleagues, students, and 
academic community. I urge you to consider submitting a nomination. Thank you.  
  
 
cc:  Deans 
 Departmental Business Officers   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


